
Item E3
Public Hearing on Acquisition of Public Utility Easement at 2322 
South Locust Street
A Public Hearing is required for acquisition of an additional Public Utility Easement at this 
location.  Due to changes in the design for the South Locust project in relation to this 
property, additional permanent easement is being acquired.  The owner, Gary Shovlain, has 
agreed to sell 0.02 acres to the City of Grand Island for a purchase price of $1.00.  It is 
appropriate at this time to solicit public comment.  The action item is contained under the 
Consent Agenda.
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